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SHRA (www.shra.org) is a Joint Powers Authority created by the City and County of Sacramento to represent both jurisdictions 

for affordable housing and community redevelopment needs. SHRA has a FY 2025 budget of $327.1 million and 315 employees.  

The Agency owns and/ manages approximately 3,300 units of affordable housing and is one of the largest landlords in 

Sacramento. SHRA also administers approximately 13,500 rent assistance vouchers per month. 
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Angela Jones, Public Information Officer 

(916) 440-1355 office or (916) 919-3090 cell 
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SACRAMENTO COUNTY HOUSING AUTHORITY PROJECT BASED VOUCHER  

ELDERLY HOUSING WAITING LIST OPENS JUNE 24, 2025, AT 7AM 

The wait list will remain open until a total of 1,000 applications are received. 

 

 
Sacramento, CA – The Housing Authority of the County of Sacramento will open the Project Based 

Voucher Elderly Housing Waiting List on Tuesday, June 24, 2025, at 7am. The waiting list will remain 

open until 1,000 applications have been received. 

  

Project Based Voucher Elderly Housing units are all one bedroom units mostly in high rise 

buildings located in downtown Sacramento. The properties have a site requirement of a 

minimum of 50 years of age or older. 

 

Pre-applications will be accepted online at sacwaitlist.com using any device with internet access 

(email address required). There is no charge to apply.  

 

Sacramento Housing and Redevelopment Agency is an equal housing opportunity agency. For 

information about reasonable accommodation, please visit our website at www.shra.org or call 

(916) 440-1390. Language translation is available on the website at www.sacwaitlist.com.   
 

The application can be completed using iPhone, Android and iPad mobile devices. 

 

Wait list preferences are given to families who are homeless or rent burdened, have a family member who 

is a veteran, have a family member who is disabled, and who live or work in Sacramento County. 

 

A confirmation receipt is issued immediately after the application is submitted. 

 

The Housing Authority of the County of Sacramento’s housing programs serve very low income families 

and individuals. Eligible families will receive rental assistance as funds are available. Criminal 

background checks are conducted on all adults applying for housing. 
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